
 
 

PSBA/Notice-026 April 26, 2021 

 

 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 
DRAFT AMENDMENTS TO THE CENTRALIZED CUSTOMER PROTECTION 

COMPENSATION FUND REGULATIONS, 2017 

 

This refers to the Notification S.R.O. 494 (I)/2021 dated April 19, 2021 

(https://www.secp.gov.pk/document/draft-amendments-in-centralized-customer-

protection-compensation-fund-regulations-2017-dated-april-19-

2021/?wpdmdl=42213&refresh=6086551b641281619416347) , whereby, the Commission 

has invited the comments on drafts amendments to the Centralized Customer Protection 

Compensation Fund Regulations, 2017. 

 
In this regard, the members are requested to kindly submit the comments, if any, with 

the Association Office through email at psamail024@gmail.com latest by April 30, 2021, 

so that a consolidated response is submitted with the authorities for their consideration. 
 

 

    sd  

BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 

Secretary General 

 
 

 
Copy to: 

1. All Members 

2. PSBA Website 
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